
 
 

TCOE awarded new federal arts grant 

 

In Tulare County, arts education is stepping into the spotlight thanks to the support of a new grant from the U.S. 
Department of Education (USDOE). The Tulare County Office of Education has been awarded a five-year, $1.7 
million grant under the USDOE’s Assistance for Arts Education (AAE) program. For this highly competitive grant, the 
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http://www.tcoe.org/Planetarium/PublicShows.shtm/
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